From: "PAGS" <Peter.Sandercock@ed.ac.uk>

Subject: ENOS DMC

Date: 23 November 2009 18:03:07 GMT

To: <Graham.Venables@sth.nhs.uk>

To: <Graham.Venables@sth.nhs.uk>

Cc: "'Philip Bath" <philip.bath@nottingham.ac.uk>, "'Yvonne Smallwood" <yvonne.smallwood@nottingham.ac.uk>, "'Paul Silcocks" <Paul.Silcocks@nottingham.ac.uk>, "'Kjell Asplund" <kjell.asplund@branneriet.se>, "'Colin Baigent \(E-mail\)" <colin.baigent@ctsu.ox.ac.uk>

Dear Graham

The DMC met today for an extended Chairman's review of the available data. We are happy for ENOS to continue without modification of the protocol or intake to the trial.

We would be grateful if Yvonne could organise the next DMC for six months time at 4pm UK time on Monday 3rd May 2010. I understand Veronica Moroz will prepare those analyses.

Yours sincerely

Peter

Professor Peter Sandercock Professor of Medical Neurology Department of Clinical Neurosciences Western General Hospital Edinburgh EH4 2XU UK

Tel: +44 131 537 2928 (secretary)

Fax +44 131 332 5150

Email. Peter.sandercock@ed.ac.uk

The University of Edinburgh is a charitable body, registered in Scotland, with registration number SC005336.